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ORDER ALLOWING MOTION 
FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 
 
 

BY THE CHAIR: On October 5, 2022, the Commission issued an Order Allowing 
the Filing of Comments, which among other things allowed any North Carolina Low-
Income Affordability Collaborative (LIAC) participant to file comments on or before 
Monday, October 24, 2022, in response to the Joint Final Report and Recommendations 
(Final Report) filed in the above-captioned dockets. 

On October 21, 2022, the North Carolina Justice Center (NCJC), North Carolina 
Housing Coalition (NCHC), Natural Resources Defense Council (NRDC), and Southern 
Alliance for Clean Energy (SACE; collectively, NCJC et al.) filed a Motion for Extension 
of Time, requesting a one-week extension of time in which they and other LIAC 
participants may file comments responsive to the Final Report (Motion). NCJC et al. 
explain that the press of other business, including abiding by certain deadlines for filings 
in the Carbon Plan docket, Docket No. E-100, Sub 179, have interfered with completing 
comments responsive to the Final Report. NCJC et al. further explain that staff transitions 
have occurred since the LIAC concluded which have also reduced the capacity to 
complete comments by October 24, 2022. 

Based on the foregoing and the record, the Chair concludes that good cause exists 
to allow the Motion. Any LIAC participant may file comments in response to the Final 
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Report and its recommendations on or before Monday, October 31, 2022. Reply 
comments may be filed on or before Monday, November 14, 2022.  

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED. 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 24th day of October, 2022. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

    
Erica N. Green, Deputy Clerk 


